
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at menoll@pa.gov.   
 
Top DEP Stories 
 
Scranton Times: State, federal officials discuss Keystone landfill report  
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/state-federal-officials-discuss-keystone-landfill-report-1.2296153 
 
NGI: Pennsylvania Governor Calls for Steeper Fees to Reduce Well Permit Backlog 
http://www.naturalgasintel.com/articles/113201-pennsylvania-governor-calls-for-steeper-fees-to-
reduce-well-permit-backlog  
 
Mentions 
 
Morning Call: Why this lawmaker wants to put proposals like Bethlehem's wind farm to voters 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/bethlehem/mc-nws-bethlehem-turbine-heffley-law-20180122-
story.html 
 
WNEP: DEP: Avoca Flood Control Not Working Properly 
http://wnep.com/2018/01/26/dep-avoca-flood-control-not-working-properly/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Wolf looking to strengthen DEP 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/012718/page/9/story/wolf-looking-to-strengthen-dep  
 
Cumberlink: Wastewater infrastructure presents a challenge for state’s decentralized system 
http://cumberlink.com/cumberland_valley_business_journal/wastewater-infrastructure-presents-a-
challenge-for-state-s-decentralized-system/article_05ad8333-957e-5079-b0ab-73eb7ea0104a.html  
 
Bradford Era:  Seneca Nation calls for denial of proposed wastewater treatment facility 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/seneca-nation-calls-for-denial-of-proposed-wastewater-treatment-
facility/article_5e139840-0305-11e8-8254-17fdc77b6fbd.html  
 
Olean (NY) Times Herald:  Senecas call for denial of proposed wastewater treatment facility in Potter Co. 
http://www.oleantimesherald.com/news/senecas-call-for-denial-of-proposed-wastewater-treatment-
facility-in/article_44ebde3c-0318-11e8-8fbf-af2b6b37bc9d.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review:  Supervisor calling for stronger local voice in Harrisburg 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/supervisor-calling-for-stronger-local-voice-in-
harrisburg/article_9fc6c0d9-1701-5077-95e9-bc9daac962f0.html  
 
Energy 
 
abc27: Power line protesters pen opposition letters to Pennsylvania court officials 
http://abc27.com/2018/01/29/power-line-protesters-pen-opposition-letters-to-pennsylvania-court-
officials/ 
 
abc27: Experts: Don’t expect relief from higher gas prices 
http://abc27.com/2018/01/29/experts-dont-expect-relief-from-higher-gas-prices/ 
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Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Pollution at Pottstown’s Pollock Park will be outlined at a meeting Tuesday 
http://www.pottsmerc.com/general-news/20180129/pollution-at-pottstowns-pollock-park-will-be-
outlined-at-a-meeting-tuesday 
 
Mining 
 
Times Leader: Residents get their say on possible WB Area high school site Monday  
http://www.timesleader.com/news/690487/residents-get-their-say-on-possible-w-b-area-high-school-
site-monday 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Ellwood City Ledger: Study highlights concerns over planned route of Shell pipeline 
http://www.ellwoodcityledger.com/news/20180129/study-highlights-concerns-over-planned-route-of-
shell-pipeline 
 
Observer-Reporter: Shell ethane pipeline application under review by DEP 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/shell-ethane-pipeline-application-under-review-by-
dep/article_fe78fd4c-0536-11e8-95f5-13d3f1099898.html  
 
Tribune Review: Shell's Falcon Ethane Pipeline will cross 9 Pennsylvania municipalities, FracTracker says 
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/13215983-74/shells-falcon-ethane-pipeline-will-cross-9-
pennsylvania-municipalities-fractracker-says  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Group wants more time on permits for Shell's pipeline 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/01/29/group-wants-more-time-on-permits-for-
shells.html  
 
Waste 
  
Reading Eagle: Douglass Township looking for new trash hauler 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/douglass-township-looking-for-new-trash-hauler 
 
CBS21: DOH study finds potential for short-term health risk around Keystone Landfill 
http://local21news.com/news/local/doh-air-quality-study-finds-potential-for-short-term-health-risk-in-
keystone-landfill 
 
PA Homepage: Area residents voice concerns over landfill 
http://www.pahomepage.com/news/area-residents-voice-concerns-over-landfill/944463917  
 
Water 
 
Morning Call: Upper Macungie residents have dealt with cloudy water for month and they're fed up 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/parkland/mc-nws-upper-macungie-green-acres-dirty-water-
20180123-story.html 
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Times News: Palmerton looks for water leak  
https://www.tnonline.com/palmerton-looks-water-leak 
 
ArtVoice.com: Proposal to dump Pegula Frackwater in Allegheny River upstream of NY’s southern tier 
advances 
http://artvoice.com/2018/01/26/proposal-dump-pegula-frackwater-allegheny-river-upstream-nys-
southern-tier-advances/  
 
Centre Daily Times: Mountaintop water supply issues go back more than a decade 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/bald-eagle/article196996359.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
York Dispatch: Road salt dangerous? Officials try beer, molasses and beet juice 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2018/01/29/road-salt-dangerous-officials-try-beer-
molasses-beet-juice/109923566/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: Chronic Wasting Disease Found in More Deer 
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main_edition/chronic-wasting-disease-found-in-more-
deer/article_cc5467a9-7dc9-5e96-9757-2ede960255e5.html 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Deer hunters, deer farmers question shooting 30 deer 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/douglass-township-looking-for-new-trash-hauler 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Dickinson College students may use radar to survey church burial grounds in Mount 
Holly 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/dickinson-college-students-may-use-radar-to-survey-church-
burial/article_abb81c44-7164-5952-a85e-f5680fefa6ca.html 
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